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NOTICE  

This is to inform you that tomorrow onwards VI-XII will begin their Half Yearly 

examination, a long journey to cover many subject combinations especially for XI and XII. 

Students ranging from III-V will gear their first paper of Half Yearly examination on 9th 

September, Monday. Since it is a board-oriented exam schedule with full weightage, 

simultaneous things will coalesce each other hampering the intensity of classes. Hence, we have 

decided to go for a Study leave on 5th (Thursday) and 6th September (Friday) for STD 

III-V so that our kids can revise and revisit their mistakes as marked during our classroom 

teaching-learning and tests. However, students will be rejuvenated through these hours of their 

self-studies allowing themselves to delve to the depth of its topic of any particular subject. 

Additionally, please be guided by some important instructions: 

A) Admit Card is must.  

B) No retest for any reason. In such a case, the exact percentage of the last examination 

will be counted and reflected if anyone misses out. 

C) At 7:55 am, Question Paper will be distributed. Therefore, punctuality is solicited. 

D) Students will depart after completing the paper. Therefore, they can bring only pen, pencil, 

scale, geometry box and other paper related materials. 

E) Things like Smart watch, Devices, Calculator etc are not allowed. 

F) Ask students to have something heavy in the morning to sustain upto 11:10 am. which 

is a departure time. It is to be noted that they have NO breakfast time.  

G) Send them in proper uniform.  

H) Please check individual (student's) seating arrangement shared in a Consolidated PDF file. 

This aims to avoid the morning jostle to be directed to the designated Examination Rooms.  

 

We wish you all the best.  

 
Signature of the Principal 


